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Food Bank chooses programs director
Ayesha Khan has joined Food Bank for Westchester as director of programs and network services.

In her new role, Khan will oversee the Food Bank's diverse range of programs that, last year alone, facilitated the
distribution of 7.2 million pounds of food — providing 6 million meals to families, senior citizens and children across
the county. Khan will serve as a key liaison between the Food Bank and its partner agency network, charged with
maintaining collaborative relationships already established and pioneering new partnerships.

Recently moving from California, where she worked for the past six years developing, delivering and evaluating
service programs as the director of senior resources for the Episcopal Senior Communities Foundation, Khan
developed a new database and intake tracking software to measure participation levels and the social impact and
effectiveness of programs.

Prior to that, she served as regional manager of program access, managing 26 family resource centers and 17
service coordinators for an agency that serves eight counties in northern California.

Wilson named Scarsdale chamber chief

Jason Wilson, manager of Julia B. Fee Sotheby’s International Realty Scarsdale brokerage, was recently named
president of the Scarsdale Chamber of Commerce.

Among the numerous changes that Wilson set into motion immediately upon his appointment is a complete redesign
of the chamber’s website, which launched at the beginning of February. In addition, the organization will implement
new opportunities for raising money for charities during regular chamber events and the list of charities supported will
expand. Raffles held at these gatherings will raise funds to be split between selected charities and raffle winners,
who may choose to donate their winnings to the charities if desired. In prior years, funds raised through raffle
drawings went to the chamber instead of to charities.



